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LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA
3rd Floor, 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg., Roxas Boulevard
Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
 
 
Dear Director Claudio:
 
Greetings!
 
This is in reference to the letter dated December 28, 2022 regarding the conduct of consultation meeting
in preparation to the FY 2024 Plan and Budget of the Department of Agriculture Regional Office
MiMaRoPa.
 
Please be advised that the aforementioned activity will be rescheduled on  January 10, 2023, from 9:00
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at Vencio’s Garden Hotel and Restaurant, Tawiran, Calapan City, Oriental
Mindoro due to unexpected conflict in the venue.
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
 
For inquiries please contact Engr. Mary Jane R. Catapang at 0998-957-3523 and Engr. Jean E. Tirante at
0999-331-9848 or email us at da4bmimaplan@gmail.com.
                                                                                         
Thank you.
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